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June 2024 

  
  
Dear Parents/Carers and Students,  
  
We can now confirm the arrangements for results day 2024.  
 
Results will be available for students to collect between 9 and 10:30am on Thursday 22nd August 
2024, they will also be emailed to the students’ Gartree email addresses later on in the 
day. Parents/Carers should check that the students can access these emails by confirming that 
they have received this letter. We still have a significant number of students with dinner debt, please 
clear their accounts before the start of the summer holidays as this may cause delays in results 
being issued.  
  
If you need support with college applications or next steps members of staff will be available on 
22nd and 23rd August 2024. Appointments can be made with them by telephoning the school.  
   
We look forward to sharing your results with you.   
  
Kind regards,  
  
 
Mr. M. Wills  

 
 
 
 
 


